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May 24, 2019 
 
Ms. M. Lynn Jarvis, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Correction to Public Staff's Comments on DEC/DEP IRPs and IOUs' 
REPS Compliance Plans - Docket No. E-100, Sub 157 

 
Dear Ms. Jarvis: 
 
 On March 7, 2019, the Public Staff filed Comments in the above referenced 

docket.  The Public Staff has identified inadvertent errors on page 87 of the 
Comments.  A corrected version of the page is attached for inclusion the Public 
Staff’s comments. The page has been revised as follows: 
 

 Figure 7 has been revised to relabel ‘Series 1’ and ‘Series 2’ as ‘DEC’ 
and ‘DEP’, and the X axis was relabeled. 

 
 We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  By copy of this 
letter, I am forwarding a copy to all parties of record. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

     Electronically Submitted 
      /s/ Tim R. Dodge 
      Staff Attorney 

tim.dodge@psncuc.nc.gov 
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